
 
 

 
 

CMO/MHA 

6 October 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Firstly, I would like to share with you that Year 7 have made an excellent start to their 
secondary school journey. Transitioning from primary school to secondary school can 
be a difficult, yet exciting experience and one we will continue to support our Year 7 
students within the weeks and months ahead. It really has been wonderful to see so 
many smiley faces, to see the students making new friends and embracing new 
challenges and experiences. I thank them for their efforts so far and encourage them to 
continue with this positive start at Oasis Academy Wintringham. 

I am writing to invite you to our ‘Virtual Y7 Settling in Evening’, which is being held on 
Wednesday 20th October, 2021, between 4.00pm and 6.30pm, this is an opportunity for 
you to meet with your child’s form tutor, albeit virtually.  This letter has also been sent to 
your email account for ease of clicking on the links below. 

Our parents’ evenings are now held through an online service called ‘SchoolCloud’. 
Booking and managing appointments is very intuitive as are the video meetings with 
tutors and keyworkers on the evening itself. Parents/carers will be seen strictly in 
appointment order and are limited to 5-minute slots, after which the platform will 
automatically end the appointment.  If there is a need for a longer conversation, then a 
follow up appointment should be made at another time. Appointments are made on a 
first-come first-served basis.  

This parents’ evening will give you the opportunity to meet your child’s form tutor.  Some 
of you may also have an appointment made for you to speak with the Head of Year, 
Year Manager, Special Educational Needs Co-ordinator or Transition Mentor.  I must 
highlight that academic progress will not be discussed by your child’s form tutor as it is 
still very early on in the new term. Instead, tutors will talk to you about how your child 
has settled in, and how they are contributing to tutor time and personal development.  

 



Finally, you will of course have the opportunity to ask any questions. If you have subject 
specific questions, I ask you to please contact your child’s individual class teachers in 
the first instance, as they are best placed to respond to subject related matters. 

Appointment bookings are now live and can be made now via the link below. 
Appointment bookings will close on Wednesday 20th October at 12.00pm.  

Please click https://OAW.schoolcloud.co.uk to set up your appointment. 

A guide to video appointments can be found by clicking the link below: 
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call 

When you arrive at the SchoolCloud 
website, you will be presented with the 
screen to the right. Please ensure you 
use the precise contact details you have 
provided us with. SchoolCloud is linked 
directly to our information management 
system and any discrepancies in 
spellings, email addresses and titles 
(Ms/Mrs/Miss/Dr etc.) will prevent you 
from signing in. If you experience any 
problems signing in, please contact our 
school reception who will be able to 
assist. 

 
 

Your sincerely 

C Monaghan 

Craig Monaghan 
Assistant Principal 
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